
 

                NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Plumstead Township will conduct a 

public hearing at the Township Building, 5186 Stump Road, Pipersville, PA, at 7:00 pm o’clock 

on Tuesday January 11, 2022., to consider the application of PJW Doylestown, LLC to permit 

the intermunicipal transfer of Restaurant Liquor License #R15482 from its current owner 

Willard, Inc. at 115 East Butler Avenue, Chalfont, PA 18914, to 4403 West Swamp Pike, Cross 

Keys Plaza, Plumstead Township.  All interested persons are invited to attend and provide 

comment at the public hearing. 
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